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International SOS is pleased to confirm its 

commitment to the Global Compact and the 

implementation of the Ten Principles as part of our 

core business activities in the areas of Human 

Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption.  

 

At International SOS we encourage ethical 

conduct, cultural diversity, fair hiring and equality. 

We promote the efficient use of resources and 

ensure that our environmental policies are in place 

for all sites. We also provide a safe working 

environment for our employees and we ensure that 

our clients’ and employees’ information is secure. 

This is only the tip of the iceberg on the work that 

is being undertaken towards aligning our business 

model to the four pillars.  

 

In this Communication on Progress, we describe our actions to continually improve the 

integration of the Global Compact and its principles into our business strategy, culture and daily 

operations. We also commit to share this information with our stakeholders using our varied 

channels of communication.  

 

Our company’s commitment with the UNGC initiative is very strong and achieving the goals 

stated in this document is a priority for us. 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 
 
Arnaud Vaissié & Pascal Rey-Herme 

Statement of continued support 
from Our Co-Founders 


